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23rd April 2013


FROM MOHAMED DAUD 
TO SPONSOR FRIDSMED

Dear Sponsor Fridsmed,

RE: DAP REPORTS FROM FEBRUARY TO APRIL 2013

Greetings from your foster son Mohamed!

Mohamed is also in class eight this year, this is his final year, by 2014 he will join high school.

Mohamed who is always clean in his school uniforms, always cleans the school compound. Mohamed will be remembed by keeping Little Bees compound clean. He took care of school trees and school garden where we have trees planted in the memory of Victor Ochieng, the first headmaster at Little ees School who was killed on 15th November 2011.

Mohamed is fine in health, promising you to study hard. In 2014 he will join Silvance, Calvin and Christine who will sit for final examinations. 

Mohamed always apprecaite your sponsorship and supprot, and also he appreciate how Iceland friends have done good things to Little Bees, we have good 6 classrooms. 

Thank you and God bless you.

Best regards,



Lucy Odipo.
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